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Fax: 352-735-1539 
 

 
DATE: January 25, 2018 
 
TO:   Wesley Taylor, PSC Attorney 
 
FROM: Steven G. Langley, Deputy Electric Utility Director 
 
RE:  PSC’s Staff 3rd Data Request 
 
 
 
 

The City of Mount Dora did not incur any damage to storm hardened structures due to 

Hurricane Irma in which repairs or replacement was required. 




